
 

Far Cotton Residents donate Christmas Boxes 

 

In conjunction with Gloucester Nursery school, Far  

Cotton Residents Association were able to donate  

Christmas Boxes, full of goodies and treats, to local  

families.   A big thank you to all those in the local  

community who very generously  

provided food/gifts to fill the boxes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


